
PPS recently held their IPOP Open House
and has started registration! Kindergarten
registration will begin on February 9th.

PPS would like to thank all those who
contributed to the fall Read-A-Thon, which
raised nearly $7,000 for the school and
students!

PPS has been loving their therapy dog who
comes to visit each week to be a mystery
reader. YOU can also be a mystery reader
for our classrooms. Please reach out to
your student's teacher. 

5th graders got to kick off their sound unit
with a guest speaker: Dr. Travis Turner from
NASA! Then, later in the month they
submitted their final products - a
homemade musical instrument! What
great ways to enhance their learning!

PES has a new newsletter which gets
emailed every Sunday. If you would like to
be added to the list, please contact the
front office.

PES SGA's are occurring Feb 2 - 10th!

PMS is excited to start their All-In BULL-tique
store on Feb 2nd! Using golden tickets earned
for demonstrating school-wide expectations,
students can purchase prizes for themselves!

"Battle of the Classes" has resumed and will
take place on February 16th! Which grade level
will win the coveted trophy this year?!!

PMS Golden Bull Students of the Month for
January are Jameson Bryant, Alivia Bryant,
and Alessandra Henesey!

PMS & PHS both had dozen of chorus and
band members become All-District delegates.
We are very proud of all of them!

PHS Counseling continues to help our students
look towards their future by holding  College &
Career Escape rooms for 11th graders and by
bringing in New Horizons Regional Education
Centers to share about their programs
available to our juniors and seniors. 
 

Congrats to our PHS YOVASO Club for winning
2nd place in the "Drive for Change"!

Poquoson Sport Teams continue to excel and
we wish luck to the Wrestling Team, Basketball
Teams, Swim Teams, Indoor Track, and
Academic Challenge!
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Save the Date



Jan 31 - PHS Winter Concert
Feb 1 - Half-Day / 3rd Qtr Begins 

Feb 7 - Report Cards Issued
Feb 8 - NO SCHOOL for Students

(In-Service Day)



Jan 16th - 20th was Principal
Appreciation Week! Our
administrators are incredible and
are dedicated to our students,
staff, and families. We thank
them all for their commitment to
continuing a strong line of
academic excellence!

On Jan 27th, the City of
Poquoson recognized three alum
who have gone on to play
professional baseball! If you
haven't seen it, stop by Firth Field
by PHS and see the new signs to
recognize our Islander Legends:
Kyle Crockett, Chad Pinder, and
Chase Pinder!

On Feb 8th, PCPS staff will
partake in a division-wide
conference where they get to
select professional development
sessions to fit their individual
needs.


